
Please vote NO on HB 4145 as it erodes the constitutional rights of Oregonians. We all 
want to be safe. We want those around us to be safe, but this law goes too far. The 
definitions are much too broad and will allow gross misuses. Please do right by the 
citizens of Oregon and vote NO on HB 4145. 
 
Amanda Jordan 
Turner, Oregon 
 


